
Here are some high-level updates about what's been happening at Capilano University 
recently. 

Campus Master Plan 
On April 18, the CapU 2030 Campus Master Plan Ideas Fair takes place in the Birch 
Cafeteria between 10 a.m. - 2 p.m. All employees are encouraged to attend and 
review the Campus Master Plan's progress to date and share ideas about the future of 
our campus. 

Academica 
The town halls were well attended on April 5 and 6. Thank you to all who participated. 
Academica has provided us with valuable insight on our admissions process and 
recommended next steps to integrate into our operational plan. 

President's First Nations Advisory Committee 
The first meeting with the elders has taken place. The committee will meet on a 
monthly basis, and will provide the President with recommendations on collaboration 
and governance. 

50th Anniversary 
CapU's communications efforts about our 50th anniversary have been gaining 
momentum. Read about the impressions that our anniversary website, social media 
channels, stakeholder engagement, e-bulletin, media and internal communications 
are making in the summary here. 

Junior All Native Tournament 
Between March 19-23, Capilano University hosted the province's largest youth 
basketball tournament of the year: the Junior All Native Tournament. More than 800 
Aboriginal youth from 82 communities across BC participated. Over 3500 parents, 
family and friends came to CapU's campus to watch, and Melanie Mark, Minister of 
Advance Education, Skills and Training, and Toran Savjord participated in the opening 
ceremonies. 

Blues Annual Athletic Banquet 
Held on April 4 at the Seymour Golf and Country Club, this year's banquet marked its 
24th anniversary and celebrated the achievements of CapU's student-athletes. CapU 
has 96 Blues student-athletes enrolled in 17 programs, and 48% have a GPA of 3.0 or 
better. Of the 96 Blues student-athletes, 20 are Canadian Collegiate Athletic 
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vTeYfjjEkhLOUB8v71aVr5DqmPWhfGVVjLOz3KIlPtzhp8QF884g45tq8jEH--LfVHlVtBtPnEnJIf7OT8tJMyaIzTAKerMFzhM0axZpQNFcLaClIEpijfoN-E_AnyDsQLXr1X6ZZ74DqryeQlUKiGB2jXuLtDd_YduzUYpyYvo9s6p_UFUgDw==&c=xX2C1959bv_Ru-Cr37RkgzgDjj8hm-ffg0P1cL88ZnbVNn97GhTKBQ==&ch=PMpPKWaX0vYl8wYZqD2d-Hku5dvarL91ZLxLvmfKhf45FeLL8qADhA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vTeYfjjEkhLOUB8v71aVr5DqmPWhfGVVjLOz3KIlPtzhp8QF884g46RdrwvXWtNUTYSTpey3FMyAiUHsMEsv7XzQF4-zFGC_BTGTW4tppmNikIezejPuCnQfbp99ZKdShecgVlJLLIo2mlxW_s29wGHJ61S5CnFv0ZrgBPRpbHhqvu60gARW95CKIvXggubkRqis0ICQhjNgcROzaRm3YfSAQsIBQ4FCy_P9soaR1t2e65GCwjGZNChSYJzsYdw0&c=xX2C1959bv_Ru-Cr37RkgzgDjj8hm-ffg0P1cL88ZnbVNn97GhTKBQ==&ch=PMpPKWaX0vYl8wYZqD2d-Hku5dvarL91ZLxLvmfKhf45FeLL8qADhA==


Association (CCAA) National Scholars and 14 are Pacific Western Athletic Association 
(PACWEST) Academic Excellence Award Winners. Congratulations to all of our 
student-athletes, who champion hard work and team work both in the classroom and 
in sports.  
 
Paul 
  
Paul Dangerfield 
President 
  
(This message has been sent to CapU faculty, staff, exempts and administrators.) 
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